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Comments: | oppose this proposal.

Have we forgotten that we are still in a severe drought and we are at risk for serious fire danger?

Opening up this area for more traffic increases risk of fire, as well as negatively impacting the wildlife. There are
miles and miles of trails throughout our valley and county. Leave this area alone



